[image: school logo]                                                           Fearnville Primary School
                                                                       Fearnville Drive, Bradford
                                                                        West Yorkshire, BD4 8DX 
                                                                                Headteacher: Mrs Andrea Gray
                                                                                           Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Bowe
                                                                                             Tel:  01274 664661  
[image: cid:image006.png@01D3BC74.E1627270][image: ]
	
[bookmark: _GoBack]19th May 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for your feedback regarding the phased re-opening of Fearnville Primary School from Monday 1st June. We understand that you have made the decision not to send your child to school at this time or have not committed as we have been unable to contact you. If the latter is the case, it is really important that you contact school to let us know your intentions. If your child is not attending school, you must provide us with information as to why this is the case. School has a responsibility to make sure children are safe therefore we need to know where they are during school hours. 

We understand the difficult position that you are in and are aware this may not have been an easy decision for you to make. We are more than happy to discuss any worries you may have over the phone, please do so by calling the school number. 

As your child has been offered provision in school, we will no longer be providing online learning opportunities for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6. However, there are still a range of resources online including BBC Bitesize and The National Oak Academy that children can still access.

There will also be no Free School Meal provision for children who are not attending school in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 as the expectation is that we would provide these meals in school. If you have a child in a different year group, you will still be eligible to collect meals for those children and further information will follow.

Please be aware, in order to keep everybody safe the provision we are offering does not allow for people to drop in and out. Therefore, if you do change your mind you will need to speak to school staff so plans can be made to reintroduce your child to school. If a child turns up that we are not expecting, they will not be allowed into school that day.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Gray
Headteacher
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